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PRESS RELEASE 
 

PCR Testing to Leave the Country 
 
Belmopan. August 17, 2020.  4:00 p.m.  
 
The Ministry of Health hereby advises the public of a new process that will be 
offered to persons requesting PCR testing to leave the country.  
 
Persons who would like to be considered for testing should send an email to 
dhsoffice@health.gov.bz with the request along with supporting documents. A 
response will be sent from that email indicating approval or otherwise, along 
with the next steps.   
 
For more information, contact the Ministry of Health hotline at 0-800-MOH-
CARE (0-800-664-3273). 
 
Ends 
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